
Gryglak, Magdalena 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Magdalena, 

pbyrne@mpcphysics.com 
Thursday, January 16, 2020 12:47 PM 
Gryglak, Magdalena 
[External_Sender] RE: RE: Request to add J. Eitel MD as an AU for 10 CFR 35.100, 35.200, 
and 35.300 (limited to sodium Iodide 1-131), NRC license no. 13-26028-02, Putnam 
County Hospital 

That sounds great. There's no need for 31.11 authorization at that facility. 

Thanks, 
patrick 

From: Gryglak, Magdalena <Magdalena.Gryglak@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2020 1:32 PM 
To: pbyrne@mpcphysics.com 
Subject: RE: RE: Request to add J. Eitel MD as an AU for 10 CFR 35.100, 35.200, and 35.300 (limited to sodium Iodide 1-
131), NRC license no. 13-26028-02, Putnam County Hospital 

Mr. Byrne, 

I am going to authorize Dr. Eitel for 10 CFR 35.100 and 35.200 material only on NRC license no. 13-26028-
02. He is not authorized for use of 10 CFR 31.11 on license no. 13-17082-02, Hendricks Regional Health. 

Thank you 

Magdalena 

From: pbyrne@mpcphysics.com <pbyrne@mpcphysics.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 9:39 AM 
To: Gryglak, Magdalena <Magdalena.Gryglak@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Request to add J. Eitel MD as an AU for 10 CFR 35.100, 35.200, and 35.300 (limited to 
sodium Iodide 1-131), NRC license no. 13-26028-02, Putnam County Hospital 

Ms. Gryglak, 
The request to add Dr. Eitel should have been limited to materials licensed under 10 CFR 35.100, 35.200, and 31.11, as 
that's all Putnam County is authorized for. The request to authorize him for materials licensed under 10 CFR 35.300 
(limited to sodium iodide 1-131) was erroneous. 

Please let me know if you need this clarification stated in a separate document. 

Thank you, 
Patrick Byrne 

From: Gryglak, Magdalena <Magdalena.Gryglak@nrc.gov> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 9:10 AM 
To: pbyrne@mpcphysics.com 
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Subject: Request to add J. Eitel MD as an AU for 10 CFR 35.100, 35.200, and 35.300 (limited to sodium Iodide 1-131), NRC 
license no. 13-26028-02, Putnam County Hospital 

Good morning Mr. Byrne, 

I reviewed the licensee's request to add Dr. Eitel as an AU for the above listed material on NRC license no. 13-
26028-02, Putnam Cunty Hospital. 
However, I noted that NRC license no. 13-26028-02 authorizes the use of 10 CFR 25.100, 35.200, and 31.11 
material only. 
Please clarify the licensee's request. 

Thank you 

Magdalena R. Gryglak 
Health Physicist 
U.S. NRC Region Ill 
630-829-9875 
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